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Statement concerning Chris Nelson: 
 

The Alumni Association of St. John’s College extends its thanks and appreciation to Christopher 

Nelson (SF70) for his 26 years of service as President of the campus in Annapolis and for his service to 

the campus in Santa Fe.  Throughout that time, he has displayed wisdom and flexibility in adapting the 

College to face changing environments.  As a result he leaves a stronger College poised for further 

success.  

 

 

 

 

 

Statement concerning Reorganization of College: 

 

The Alumni Association of St. John's College wishes to extend our thanks to the BVG, faculty, staff and 

students for their work during this challenging time.  We share their commitment to the well-being and 

integrity of our alma mater and offer our continuing support for their efforts. 


